
CULMORE 
COMMUNITY
HUB

NEWSFLASH FROM THE NORTH POLE

CHRISTMAS LIGHTS SWITCH ON 
Friday 19th November, 7.00pm 

VISIT SANTA
Thursday 16th - Wednesday 22nd 
December (excluding Sunday 19th),
1.00-5.00pm

Saturday 18th, 11.00am-2.00pm

CHRISTMAS CRAFT FAIR
Saturday 27th November,
11.00am to 4.00pm

Victoria Hall, 
32-34 Culmore Point Rd, 
Derry/Londonderry
028 7116 3713

Santa Claus
AND HIS ELVES ARE COMING TO CULMORE HUB!



CHRISTMAS LIGHTS SWITCH ON AT THE HUB! 

VISIT SANTA AT THE HUB  

LEADING LIGHTS CHRISTMAS DINNER

Santa enjoyed his visit to Culmore so much last year that he has decided to come 
back and visit us again!! He has called us from his home in the North Pole to tell us he 
will be visiting on Friday 19th November at 7.00pm to switch on the Christmas Lights 
at the Hub.  We will be joined by choirs from Culmore Primary School, Hollybush 
Primary School, Thornhill College and Culmore Youth Club.  
The event will be held in our car park so there will be no car parking on site.  Grants 
Factory has very kindly opened their car park for the evening. So please use this 
facility and walk to the Hub.  If you have mobility issues please let us know so we can 
make alternative arrangements. No booking necessary – this is an outdoor event.

CULMORE HUB CHRISTMAS CRAFT FAIR
We will be hosting our first Christmas Craft Fair at the Hub on Saturday 27th November 
from 11.00am to 4.00pm, we have 20 stall holders selling a range of gorgeous crafts 
including candles, willow Christmas decorations, crochet and lots of other lovely gift 
ideas.  Start your Christmas shopping at the Hub!  No booking necessary, there will be 
no on-site car parking, however, Grants Factory has given us use of their car park and 
there will be a shuttle bus service available to the Hub throughout the day.  Whilst 
visiting the Fair masks must be worn unless medically exempt.

Santa is coming back to the Hub again in December to meet the local children.  He 
will be at the Hub from 1.00pm to 5.00pm on Thursday 16th, Friday 17th, Monday 
20th Tuesday 21st and Wednesday 22nd December he will also be available from 
11.00am to 2.00pm on Saturday 18th December. To book please visit our website 
www.culmorehub.org/events or call Charlene on 028 7116 3713. Visits with Santa 
will cost £5.00 per child or £12.00 for a family ticket (up to 3 children). Visits with 
Santa will be available every 15 minutes and each child will receive a small gift.

We would like to invite our older residents to join us for a special Christmas Lunch 
at the Hub on Tuesday 14th December at 12.30pm.  Numbers will be limited so 
book early with Charlene on 028 7116 3713 or at www.culmorehub.org/events

Thanks to our Funders

Thanks to our Sponsors Magnet Bar and William Grant & Co Ltd


